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AAU spread happiness among children 

The Deanship of Student Affairs at Al Ain University of Science and Technology organized a
visit to “Teddy’s in” Nursery in order to bring joy and happiness to children on the occasion of
International Children's Day.

The Deanship of Student Affairs team played with children and did interactive activities such as
face painting, coloring, dancing and singing, as well as distributing gifts.

This initiative came as an honor for childhood and children, emphasizing the need to secure all
their rights, and to instilling the concept of social responsibility in the student’s hearts and
encourage them to engage in volunteering works. In addition to the keenness of Al Ain
University of Science and Technology to enhance the cooperation prospects with various
community institutions.
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